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Foot Center of New York Steps Out with NHEMA

Future doctors of podiatric medicine spread the word about the importance of foot health care 
on June 20th at a mini-street fair beneath the Metro North tracks at 125th Street and Park 
Avenue sponsored by the New Harlem East Merchants Association (NHEMA).  Representing the 
New York College of Podiatric Medicine (NYCPM) and its clinical teaching a�liate the Foot 
Center of New York (FCNY), the students distributed �yers and provided information about 
services to the community. NYCPM/FCNY are members of NHEMA, which has implemented a 
major East Harlem initiative for the current and future refurbishment of 125th Street east of 5th 
Avenue.  Sta�ng the Foot Center of New York’s table were, l. to r.: Gireesh Reddy, Brittany 
Mayer, Zakiyyah Waters, Juanita Rufran, Victoria Vo, Rusheena Bartlett.


